
Family First Prevention Services Act 
PL 115-123 

Stakeholder Informational Meetings 
 

 

North Dakota Department of Human Services (NDDHS) is responsible to implement the 
federal regulations contained in Family First Prevention Services Act – PL 115-123 (FFPSA). 
NDDHS announced during the November 15, 2018 FFPSA Stakeholder Convening that the 
department would host future Stakeholder meetings on the 3rd Wednesday of each month 
during 2019.  The purpose of the monthly meetings is to keep Stakeholders informed on 
progress and to solicit feedback and comments related to FFPSA implementation efforts.  
 
As defined in state law, the structure of this meeting does not require a formal public notice, 
as FFPSA meetings do not involve a governing body. In order to engage interested parties in 
this effort, NDDHS created a website that will host all FFPSA information.  
 

NDDHS Website: http://www.nd.gov/dhs/services/childfamily/family-first.html 
 

Stakeholder Meetings: 

• 3rd Wednesday of each month during 2019 

• 1:00pm – 2:00pm 
 

Location:   

• ND State Capitol (2nd Floor – Judicial Wing) 

• AV Room 210/212 
 
Conference Call Line: 

• CFS number of 1-855-673-2629 
 
*Meeting Agenda: 

• TBD – Each monthly topic will be updated on the website in advance. 
o Review of federal regulation specific to the topic 
o Update on progress 
o Open forum for comments from stakeholders  

* The meeting will be recorded for documentation purposes. 

 
Next Steps: 

• Highlights from each meeting will be posted on the website. 

• Comments voiced during the meeting will be reviewed for future consideration, if 
applicable to FFPSA implementation. 
 

 

http://www.nd.gov/dhs/services/childfamily/family-first.html

